
 

Special Board Meeting - 22 April 2025   

No Further Delegations and Limited Seating Available   

Please be advised that due to the volume of delegations received, no further 
delegation requests will be accepted.  
Also, please note that there is limited seating available for those who wish to  
observe the Special Board meeting in-person and sign-in will be required.  

We strongly suggest that those who want to observe the meeting do so via  
the livestream link that will be available at 6:30 p.m. on 22 April 2025.  

Thank you for your understanding.  

https://pub-ocdsb.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=bac9af33-5249-41f6-915f-c2a172599e25&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English

